
There is no denying that living on Kangaroo Island is expensive. The remoteness of the region coupled with the ongoing costs of freighting resources puts residents at a disadvantage.

Residents of KI experience increased prices for everyday items purchased locally and are often put into positions where they need to commute off the Island to access facilities.
This increased cost and inconvenience to families is unfair and should be amended.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Therefore, as the Labor Candidate for Mayo, I am supportive of Kangaroo Island being included into the Government’s tax concession for remote communities.

